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Rt. 12, Frederick, Md. 21701
9/15/75
Dear Mr, Bruce,

Sorry not to have been able to respond to your letter of 8 24 earlier.

We haven't moved. The rural routes have been renumbered.

1 fear your direct approach when you saw the man resembling Oswald freaked
him out.

If you see him again why not try to engage him in conversation about whether or
not it has been embarrassing to have people sak him about the resemblance, something
like that, innocuous and not unfriendly. fou might then get him to talk to you,

There is no doubt, there was at least one person who looked like Oswald haunting
that part of town, particularly the Walgrenss Drug Store on Canal Street and
throughout the Quarter.

But I'm inclined to think that anyone with a criminal involvement would have
disappeared or done something to change his appearance.

However, if you learn anything else I'd like to kmow. < =

I stay pretty busy and can't aliways answer all letters, but I do read them, the
clipyings people sometimes gend, etc., and keep them gven if I do not have time to
write backe

Thanks very much.

Sincerely,

Harold Weisberg



o Tée C//% U 34(

(pel, 6n Tty Gyl 228 |05,
@MS 4E P, Taanr Tl SWO)W&(

o~ m W e+Eora A @WS‘:&J} QOOMM

_Azw I"Q'Za-»- MW;@,@@M
Mrﬁywaw_ﬂ.}\ //




La/Th Ve |

‘.'a.‘l'ﬂd Ansiaaun ad 4—4&_@( f>_f—:\-/




